Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice that it has received a  Petition for Declaratory Statement that was filed on May 8, 2006, by Southridge Partners I. The Petition seeks an opinion from the Commission concerning Section 475.011(2) Florida Statutes, as to whether the services that the general partner provides in selling the limited partnership’s real property enjoys exemption from the Florida Real Estate License law.
A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting: Lori Crawford, Deputy Clerk, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801.
